
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Friday, February 5, 2021 3:46 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210034 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 202111:28 AM 

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210034 

From: Danielle R Wise <danirwise@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 9:07 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 18% Teco rate hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01958-2021 

Hello, I wholeheartedly disagree with this proposed 18% rate hike by Teco. Not only are we still in the middle 
of a pandemic where many neighbors have lost their jobs or are already behind on payments, but 18% is a very 
significant hike at one time. We have no other options on where to seek power elsewhere and our hands are tied 
by Teco-they should not be allowed to do this. 

Thank you for your concem-

Regards, 

Danielle R. Wise, MPH 
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